Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: DeMayo, Toni [Toni.DeMayo@arcadis-us.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:38 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Chevron 99708-5910 McArthur Blvd, Oakland: Well Abandonment Schedule
Hi Mark,

| wanted to let you know that the well abandonment at 99708: 5910 McArthur Blvd, has been scheduled. The private
utility locate is scheduled on Monday, April 20 and the well abandonments will take place on May 4 and May 5th.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Toni

Toni DeMayo, ENV SP | Project Geologist | toni.demayo@arcadis-us.com
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